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8th July 2021

Dear parents/ carers,

BEACH PARTY

On Wednesday 215t July, we will be hosting our annual beach party. We would like to
provide an exciting first-hand experience for the children after the unprecedented 16 months
and celebrate the end of the Reception year.

Your child will have the opportunity to take part in a number of fun activities throughout the
day including:

e Travelling through customs and boarding a flight to an exotic destination!

Hook a duck

e Lucky dip

e Puppet show

e Sand and water activities

e Eating a small cone of fish and chips and an ice lolly

If you are able to make a small contribution to our beach party, we ask that you log on to the
school gateway to donate £1 towards the cost of the food, games and prizes.

Clothes: This is a NON uniform day, typical beach wear is expected (i.e: t-shirt, shorts, sun
hats and sunglasses etc.), the brighter the better. Please pack a full set of extra clothes in a
named bag as there will be a large paddling pool available alongside lots of other water
related activities.

Miss Natalie Benson

Deputy Headteacher of the Lower Phase
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